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4/13/2021 
 

Chair Fue Lee 
Capital Investment Committee members 
 
 
The board of directors and the 33 small business owners of the Mercado Central 
would like to thank you for your support of including $850,000 for much needed 
capital improvements to our economic hub. 
 
While many of you have visited the Mercado Central over the summer, we hope that 
you can find the time to come back and see the work we will be able to accomplish 
with the funding support. We look forward to introducing you to all the businesses 
that will benefit from your the investment. 
 
While we know there are many more steps ahead of the legislative session, we hope 
you keep the Mercado Central and the many businesses we house in consideration 
as the legislaive body conitnues to make decisions. 
 
If you have any questions please dont hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Thank you again and we look forward to your next visit of Mercado Central.  
 
 
Respecfully, 
 
 
 
 
Rosalba Herrera 
Board Chair and Deportes Azteca Owner 
(612) 701 4033 


